
Addendum 1 

March 25, 2025 

 

The Queens Borough Public Library (“the Library”) has issued this Addendum 1 to BID #0325-1 

Corona Residential Building Demolition. 

 

• Site visit originally set to take place on 3/26 has been canceled and will not be 

rescheduled. 

o Please note that cancelation of the site visit shall not relieve any bidder from their 

responsibility to become generally familiar with pertinent local conditions.  

o It is the position of the Library that interested bidders can view the house from 

behind the gate from the street. 

o Any questions must be submitted in writing via email 

 

Except as amended by Addendum No. 1 all other provisions of this solicitation remain as stated. 

 

Bidders are reminded of its responsibility of frequenting the Library’s Procurement 

Opportunities webpage   for   any updates to the BID including the posting of answers to 

questions received, bid revisions or addendums or any other updates. The   direct   link   to   the   

webpage   is:   https://www.queenslibrary.org/about-us/procurement-opportunities . 

 

 

https://www.queenslibrary.org/about-us/procurement-opportunities

